
Trails Committee Minutes 25th April, 2017. 
 
 
Cross island trail report: 
Tim reported a huge amount of garbage collected, probably dropped from passing 
vehicles.  Otherwise, with ongoing maintenance, the trail is in good condition.    
The monthly maintenance list is as follows: 
Margie and Ralph, May:  Frank, June:  Anne, July:   Michael, August: 
 
Recent projects:  
We cleared a trail of fallen trees in Boyle Point Park, and scouted out a new trail up the 
steep bluff above Betty’s Beach on the east side of the existing steep trail.    
 
Next work party:  
On Tuesday, 2nd May at 10-am meet at Boyle Point Park main entrance.   
We will work on building the new trail today.   
Tuesday, 16th May at 10:00 am meet at the top of Wren Road.  
We will work to clear a section of the Wren Road trail in Denman Island Park. 
 
Anyone wanting more information, or wanting to join the Trails Committee  please 
contact any committee member: Allan Danks, Frank Frketich, Tim Fuchs, Margie Gang, 
Michael Gorman, Graeme Johnston, Ian Lark, Ralph McCuaig, Anne Page, Howard 
Stewart.  
 
Our next meeting is on Tuesday, 23rd May 2017.  
 
   


